
 

 

 

January 24, 2023  

   

KHS Provider Partnership Meeting - POSTPONED 
 

 

Dear Provider, 

Kern Health Systems had previously scheduled a Provider Partnership meeting that was set to take place 

tomorrow January 25, 2023, from 12:00pm – 1:00pm.  Due to the upcoming Pay for Performance 

dinner, this meeting has been postponed until further notice. 

Your office will be notified once a new date is scheduled. We encourage all provider offices to 

participate in the webinar. As time gets closer, we will send out an agenda that will outline the topics 

being presented. 

KHS posts all bulletins on the KHS website, www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com, choose Provider, then 

Bulletins.  

For any questions, please contact your Provider Relations Representative at 1-800-391-2000. 

 

Sincerely, 

Melissa McGuire 

Deputy Director of Provider Network  

Kern Health Systems 

 

  

 

http://www.kernfamilyhealthcare.com/

